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EXPECT TRAFFIC DELAYS ALONG THE S. FORK MOLALLA ROAD 
AUGUST 1-SEPTEMBER 15, 2006 

MOLALLA, OR—The Bureau of Land Management (BLM) will be repairing the 

S. Fork Molalla Road at Milepost 7, seven miles south of the Glen Avon Bridge, 

beginning August 1, 2006. Motorists can expect up to 30-minute traffic delays on 

weekdays between August 1 and September 15, 2006. 

The project will repair winter storm damage and restore the S. Fork Molalla Road, 

at Milepost 7, to two lanes. 
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